May 27, 2020

Las Vegas Stadium Authority Board
c/o Applied Analysis

6385 S. Rainbow Blvd. Suite 105
Las Vegas, NV 89118

Dear Board Members:

| am writing on behalf of Focus Urban Development Corporation regarding the status of vendor
awards for concessions. We are concerned because we have had to submit three (3)
applications to Levy to participate in the Allegiant NFL Stadium project under Senate Bill 1 (SB1)
under the Raiders Organizations to be included in the concession selection. As of today, we
have not received any communications from Levy regarding the vendor selection process, nor
have we received any acknowledgement regarding receipt of the requested applications.

We were advised on numerous occasions that someone would get back to us after each
submission, but that has not happened. Please help us to understand why we have to continue
submitting applications each time we reach out to them for our application’s status and why
there has been no acknowledgement of the same.

| am hoping the Stadium Authority Board will assist us in identifying the reason for the
procrastination and the repeat request for applications. | would also like to know when Levy
will be making an announcement of which vendors are chosen for concessions and will be
notifying vendors who are chosen, if this has not already been done.

Any information that the Board can provide is greatly appreciated. Thanking you in advance for
your assistance.

Sincerely, A

j.

A7 7

Cheryl Peters
Project Manager
Focus Urban Development Corporation



Brian Haynes

From: Elijah Johnson <elijah,johnson@mftmeatcompany.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 6:00 PM

To: Brian Haynes

Subject: Public comments re Minority inclusion concession operations
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello. I have a question I would like to be addressed during public commentary. This question piggybacks a
prior public comment regarding levy inclusion and or exclusion of African American food vendors in the
stadium operations. From what I can ascertain from the public records and the questions posed by Cheryl Peters
I am doubtful that any African American food vendors from the Las Vegas community have been included in
concession operations in allegiant stadium. The entire bidding process has been mysterious to say the least.
During our demo we were the only African American company present and we are also only given the
opportunity to fit into the lowest quality booth. I acknowledge that this could be a issue of perception on our
part but a more transparent process or data would ease our suspicions. In light of the recent social awakening it
is hard to imagine that the stadium wouldn’t have a single qualified African American vendor from the
community.

Thanks for your time

Elijah Johnson, MD, CEO

My Favorite Things Meat Company
(702)334-0145
elijah.johnson@mftmeatcompany.com
www.itssovegas.com



Brian Haynes

From: Arthur Lewis <arthurlewi@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 4:36 PM

To: Brian Haynes

Subject: Public comment

Just want to Thank everyone for getting the stadium built on time and budget! I have ticket for Garth Brooks
show looking forward to seeing the stadium!

Thank You

Arthur



